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BY E-MAIL 
                   
 August 7, 2014 
 
Greg Towstego 
Senior Advisor, Regulatory Affairs 
Ontario Power Generation Inc. 
700 Uneversity Ave. 
Toronto, ON M5G 1X6   
 
Dear Mr. Towstego: 
 
Re: Ontario Power Generation Inc. 
 Notice of Proposal under Section 81of the Ontario Energy Board Act, 1998 

Board File No. EB-2014-0225  
 

  
On June 24, 2014, Ontario Power Generation Inc. on behalf of itself and Coral Rapids 
Power Limited Partnership, filed a notice of proposal under section 81 of the Ontario 
Energy Board Act, 1998 in connection with the applicants’ intention to construct a new 
transmission line and related transmission facilities near New Post Creek in 
Northeastern Ontario to convey electricity from the proposed New Post Creek 
generating station to the IESO-controlled grid.   
 
This letter is to inform you that the Board does not intend to issue a notice of review of 
the proposal. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original Signed By 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary  


